

Guildford Accordion Club



Newsletter 17th December 2021

Welcome to our Christmas Party Evening.

We hope you are all keeping well.

We want you to put your details onto the list of members present this evening and a contact number please.

Here are some dates for your 2022 Diary.

Eastbourne Accordion Festival

4th-7th February 2022

A fun few days arranged by Collette and Genaro Fiondella.

Lots of artists to entertain you and orchestras to join and improve your playing. This is for all levels of players so don't be shy.

There will be trade stands for you to purchase your accordion and music needs.

Contact 07736273634 After 5pm weekdays or anytime weekends.

For further information please visit www.cgfmusic.co.uk

<u>Cambridge Accordion Orchestra Day</u> Sunday 6th March 2022

with Nigel Pasby as MD and Helen Newton
The music this year will be even better, arranged for all abilities, after all we want you to enjoy the day. It does not matter if you have been playing for just a few short months or longer, we would just like as many of you up for the challenge and experience of playing with other accordionists to come and join us. You will be amazed at what you can achieve in a day. We will be working from approximately 10.00 am to about 4.30 pm with breaks morning and afternoon for refreshments as well as a lunch break..
The cost for the day will be £23.00 to include tea & coffee in the breaks.

Telephone Susanna 01487 711337 or email susanna2022@cambridgeaccordionclub.co.uk and she will forward details and a reservation form.
Stapleford GRANARY Bury Road, Stapleford,

Cambridge CB22 5BP

Helen Rich
18th March 2022

We look forward to welcoming Helen to our club.

Helen began playing the accordion when she was about six years old.

Since 1987 Helen has been based in Sale, Altringham and Timperley area.

She used to play at several Folk Clubs but then spent time raising a family.

Now that the family has grown up, Helen has returned to serious playing and is a regular guest artist at accordion festivals and clubs in the UK; Leyland Accordion Club, North Staffs Accordion Club, Stockport Accordion Club and the Black Country Accordion Club.

Helen has a wide repertoire of music and I am sure you will enjoy the evening.

Someone asked John Cumiskey about some books regarding accordion Harmony and Theory.

John has managed to find some books so if you would like to ask him again, he can show you them.

We would like to wish you all

A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR

Our Next Club Night
Friday
21st January 2022
Hope to see you all
Doors Open 7.30pm

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook